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We were delighted to invite Ellie Simmonds 

(OBE) into school. She has been working with a 

film crew and some of our children. (More on 

that next year!) She also joined a Key stage 2 

assembly (which was not filmed) and talked 

about her experiences of winning numerous 

gold, silver and bronze medals in Paralympic 

swimming.  

Our children were in awe of Ellie. She was so 

passionate and humble. She taught us all a lot 

about perseverance. 

We also linked her visit 

to our learning on Anti

-bullying week. 

 

Y2 had a very exciting delivery last week - a pet 

dragon - and we wrote instructions for caring for 

her. Then, disaster, she escaped! We've made 

missing posters for Indigo and 

now we're writing a story about 

her adventure.   

Duck class have been learning about Diwali this month. 

Children learnt the story of Rama and Sita and then 

enjoyed making their own Diya lamps out of clay. They 

also created rangoli patterns out of coloured sand and 

chalk. We compared Diwali to Bonfire night and 

learnt that people celebrate both with fireworks, 

sparklers and 

special food.  

Year 3 have started their topic on the Stone 
Age - Iron Age.  We learnt about how archae-
ologists use primary sources in History and 
had the chance to analyse a Stone Age burial 
to see what we could learn from it. We have 
also been exploring paint blowing techniques 
to do some art inspired by the cave paintings 
in Cuevos De Las Manos in Argentina. As part 
of our learning about Remembrance Day, 

we made a poppy wreath. 

Year 6 had an amazing time on 

their trip to The Oakes. There 

are blog posts available to 

read on the school website 

showing all of the fun we had 

while we were there! 

Y5's looked at 'Polar Pet igloos' 

inspired by our book the Polar 

Bear Explorer's Club and some 

of our watercolours in the 

style of the inuit artist Ke-

nojuak Ashevak. 

In year 4, we have learnt about Remem-

brance day, we took part in a special assem-

bly and made our own poppies. For anti-

bullying week we focused on our school 

value "kindness" and as part of the "one kind 

word" theme we made thank you cards to 

make people smile. We also dressed up in 

our pyjamas to raise money for Children in 

Need. 

In November, Year 1 have been exploring 

the book ‘Town Mouse, Country Mouse. 

We have been doing some brilliant 

writing all about the book! In Geography, 

we have been looking at our school and 

using compass points to find different 

physical and human features on various 

maps. In our outdoor learning area, we 

have enjoyed creating a stable house for 

the Three Little Pigs as we explored 

materials in Science 
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